
Iver Heath Allotments – Use of Plot 24a 
Presented to Facilities & Events Committee 28 February 2024 

 
 

1.0 Introduction 
 
Minute number 532/22 (Facilities and Events Committee of 3rd May 2023) resolved that Plot 
24a be converted to an accessible allotment plot.  However, the parish council does not 
have the budget available to match fund grant requests from the Community Board or other 
funding sources.  The parish council did not conduct any feasibility studies or consultations 
into the need for an accessible allotment plot.  The six month duration of the above 
resolution has now elapsed and the council has not received any enquires from residents 
regarding the availability of accessible allotment plots.   
 

 
Site of Plot 24a – May 2023 

 
 
2.0 Impact on Iver Heath Allotment Income Budget 
 
Plot 24a is size 1.5 and could be rented for £45 per year, plus a water contribution of £8.85 
(in the current allotment year) if rented as an entire plot. 
 
 
3.0 Recommendation 
 
To create a ‘Community Allotment Plot’ which incorporates a mixture of accessible raised 
beds, compost and communal seating area and small starter beds for those wishing try 
allotment gardening on a small scale. 
 
Once the project is complete, the committee would need to agree a pricing structure for the 
new beds.  
 
To agree the following:  

a) Delegated authority for officers to create a survey to gather residents’ 
opinions on creating a ‘Community Allotment plot’. 

b) Business Administrator to seek quotes for creating a ‘Community Allotment 
plot’.  



c) Delegated authority for officers to apply for grant funding from appropriate 
sources. 

d) Delegated authority for officers to make a request to Full Council for budget 
for any match funding required for grant applications.  

 
For further information contact: 
Nicole McCaig 
Business Administrator 
office@iversparishcouncil.gov.uk  
01753 655331 
 
For further reading: 
Please see article at the bottom of this report, from the Allotment Gardener Magazine – 
Issue 1 2024, for information on a successful Community Allotment scheme. 



 


